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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 18, 2005

TO: Honorable Jerry Madden, Chair, House Committee on Corrections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB756 by Ogden (Relating to providing notice to county law enforcement before a parole 
panel considers the release of an inmate to that county.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to change certain notification requirements applicable to 
the Board of Pardons and Paroles. The bill would take effect September 1, 2005. Because the duties 
can be absorbed within existing resources, no significant fiscal impact to the State is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, VDS, AM
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